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NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
 

April 21, 2021
 

 

The Clear Creek Elementary School Improvement Team will meet 

on April 21, 2021, beginning at 3:00 p.m. in the Office 

Conference Room. Clear Creek Elementary School is located at 

737 North Clear Creek Road, Hendersonville, North Carolina.

 

                                       
        

Dr. Marcie Wilson, Principal
 


